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Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 1 
 

ACQUISITION OF VARIOUS LIBRARY BOOKS 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

 
 
The Bids and Awards Committee announces that the Pre-bid Conference tomorrow, 
Thursday, November 08, 2018 for the proposed project “ACQUISITION OF VARIOUS 
LIBRARY BOOKS is hereby rescheduled to Monday, November 12, 2018 at 9:30 in the 
morning.  This is in line with the announcement made by the Provincial Governor Damian 
G. Mercado pursuant to Executive Order No. 40, S 2018 dated November 7, 2018 
regarding the suspension of classes at all levels in public and private schools nationwide, 
as well as work in government offices in the Province of Southern Leyte on Thursday, 
November 8, 2018  “to honor the memory of all who perished as a result of the ferocity 
of Typhoon Yolanda and to salute the resiliency and the selflessness of volunteers and 
organizations who took part and contributed to the recovery and rehabilitation of the 
affected communities”. 
 
For your inquiries, you may coordinate with the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat 
at Tel. No. 0956-549-0615.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
  
 

 
              (Sgd.) VALERIO B. CABALO, Ph.D. 
                   BAC Chairperson 
 
        
  
 


